
Social Committee Report-Kristin Bramble 

• Karen Strine is organized a “Clean up Grantly Road” event.  Event is being held April 11th 

with a rain date for April 18th from 4 to 5.  Everyone was told to wear bright colors and 

bring gloves. Karen will provide bags.  The police are aware and will be making a presence. 

So far we have a group of 6 partcipating. 

• Social Committee is seeking approval to hold the summer picnic and other social events 

following CDC guidelines. 

• Resident reached out about doing the neighborhood yard sale.  Five Members were 

interested so the event was planned.   

 

Website- Kristin Bramble/Wayne Umland 

• Launched date 1/25 

• Members were uploaded by 2/1 

• Discovered an issue with the forms and emails not going through the major issue was 

corrected but we still are having a few issues. 

• Developer corrected the issue with the forms and installed a new email system. No 

additional costs were incurred. 

• Developer is working on adding an automated approval process for the review board 

applications. 

• Reservation calendar was added to the site to reserve the tennis/pickle ball courts. 

• Website and Sherman was updated with the following: 

o Sale: 1871 Grantly Rd- deleted Pandelidis and added Seth & Kelly Bray -they have 

3 small children. 

o Cynthia Fix (Schrading) changed her email address to cjfix8@gmail.com 

o Cathy Jacobs requested Bob to be taken off communications for health reasons. 
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